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Dear Philippa Vale
 
I am unfortunately unable to attend. My submission as local resident is as following. Please omit
 my personal details when publishing my comments.
 

1.       Energy for Waste is a misleading and deceptive title for the project. It is a waste
 incinerator.

2.       Tens of thousands of people live right next to the proposed incinerator site.
3.       These incinerators are known to discharge very serious carcinogens (dioxins etc.)
4.       Such facilities are being phased out in Europe.
5.       The proponents of the project have been fined a number of times for not following the

 waste management rules (please see Blacktown Council submission).
6.       The residents in this area have been experience severe stench from existing waste

 facilities for a number of years. EPA has not been able to resolve that. That indicates
 poor enforcement abilities of the EPA.

7.       The area has severe air pollution load already from numerous industrial estates with
 their diesel trucks and from motorways’ traffic

8.       The area has poor air drainage/flushing characteristics. The polluted air tends to hang on
 the area and is not easily blown away.

9.       Prospect reservoir (source of water supply for the whole of Sydney) is very close. Dioxins
 discharged from the facility will get added to that water. Current water treatment does
 not remove such chemicals.

 
Regards
 
Awais Piracha
Minchinbury Resident
 
 
Awais Piracha
BEng (Hons), MEngSc, MS Planning, PhD
Associate Professor of Urban Planning
Certified Practicing Planner
Independent Hearing and Assessment Expert NSW

 
 
 
 
 

From: Philippa Vale [mailto:Philippa.Vale@ipcn.nsw.gov.au] On Behalf Of IPCN Enquiries
 Mailbox
Sent: Wednesday, April 18, 2018 9:39 AM
To: IPCN Enquiries Mailbox <ipcn@ipcn.nsw.gov.au>



Subject: Eastern Creek Energy from Waste Facility SSD 6236 - D510/18
 
Dear Sir/Madam,
 
Please see the attached letter notifying the forthcoming Independent Planning Commission
 meeting on the above proposal for your information.
 From 1 March 2018, the Commission is required to record its public meetings and publish the
 audio recording or written transcript of the public meetings on its website. This meeting will be
 audio recorded, with a written transcript published on the Commission’s website. Personal
 information will be managed in accordance with the Commission’s Privacy Statement.
 
Members of the public who are registered to speak at the public meeting are to ensure that any
 statements and presentations made during the meeting are factually correct and otherwise
 contains expressions of opinion which you honestly hold. You will refrain from making offensive,
 threatening or defamatory statements, and acknowledge that you understand that your
 presentation will be recorded and that recording will be published on the Panel’s website.
 
This recording will be made publicly available in accordance with Schedule 2 (25) of the
 Environmental Planning and Assessment Act 1979.  Any views expressed by persons who
 presented to the Panel at this meeting, are not the views of the Panel or any of its employees.”
 
Please don't hesitate to contact us if you have any questions on the Commission's process on
 (02) 9383 2100.
 
Kind Regards
 
Philippa Vale | Project Support Officer Secretariat
Independent Planning Commission NSW
Level 3, 201 Elizabeth Street Sydney NSW 2000
e: ipcn@ipcn.nsw.gov.au | p: 9383 2100 | f: 9383 2133 |  www.ipcn.nsw.gov.au
 

P Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail.

 




